
   

Permanent Mission of Armenia to the United Nations 

 
INVITATION 

 

Dear friends,  

It is our pleasure to invite you, your family and colleagues at the United Nations Secretariat, UN Funds, Programmes 

and Agencies, to a chamber concert “Celebration of Spring”, to take place on Wednesday, 28 February at 7:00pm at 

St.Vartan Armenian Cathedral (630 2nd Avenue, New York, NY 10016). This one-hour concert will feature an 

internationally acclaimed piano trio:  

Levon Chilingirian – violin, Suren Bagratuni – cello, Karen Hakobyan – piano. 

 

We encourage you to join us for this fascinating performance with a promise to inspire you to wake up to the first day 

of spring with optimism and joy! 

Zohrab Mnatsakanyan and Irina Igitkhanyan 

RSVP: armenia@un.int 
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